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MP 11_0094 − Whytes Gully Landfill Expansion Project,
Reddalls Road, Kembla Grange

Dear Mr Hartcher,

Thank you for your correspondence of 10 September 2012 requesting comment on the proposed
Landfill Expansion Project at the above address.

Sydney Water has reviewed the proposal and has no specific conditions of consent. However,
due to the proximity of the site to Sydney Water assets, we would like to provide the following
comments for consideration.

Contarnination
The proponent should enquire through the Environmental Protection Authority and take
appropriate precautions to manage contamination. In addition, they should protect all Sydney
Water infrastructure affected by their development including taking any precautions to protect our
infrastructure from all potential contamination issues, including acidic groundwater.

If you require any further information, please contact Corrine Manyweathers of the Urban Growth
Branch on 02 8849 4014 or e−mail corrine.manvweathers@sydneywater.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

Acting/Manager, Growth Strategy

Departrn,ent of Planning
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